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Temporary Road closures for New Pedestrian Crossing on Dereham 
Road 

 
Works will start on (or soon after) Monday 24th July 2023 in Costessey to provide an 
upgraded pedestrian crossing at the junction of Dereham Road and Richmond Road. 
There will also be improvements to the surrounding pavements and also around the 
junction of East Hills Road and Richmond Road.  
 
To complete these works safely, some temporary road closures and a speed limit 
restriction will be in place.  
 
Details of these are outlined below and will be signed on the ground. All timings are 
approximate and subject to change. Closures may not be in operation for the entire 
duration of the times specified.  
 
To minimise disruption, work has been programmed to mostly take place throughout the 
school summer holidays and the County Council thanks people for their patience while 
these improvements are carried out.  
 
This project has been funded as part of the £32m awarded to Norwich through the 
government’s Transforming Cities initiative and will provide improved and safer facilities 
for everyone that walks, wheels or cycles on this busy off road route which provides 
connection to shops and amenities across the wider area.  
 
Temporary two way traffic lights:  
A1047 - Dereham Road  
At the location of the traffic lights/pedestrian crossing adjacent to Richmond Road  
From: 24th July to 27th September 2023.  
 
Temporary Road Closures:  
A1047 - Dereham Road  
At the location of the signalled crossing adjacent to Richmond Road. Overnight only, for 2  
nights, week commencing 28th August 2023. 



 
Richmond Road  
From its junction with Dereham Road. Northwards for a distance of 30 metres.  
From: 24 July to 27 September 2023.  
 
East Hills Road  
At its junction with Richmond Road. For one Sunday, all day – Either 17th or 24th 
September 2023. 
 
Horseshoe Close  
Eastern entrance/exit will be closed from 24th July to 27th September 2023.  
 
Temporary Speed Limit Restriction:  
A1047 - Dereham Road  
20mph speed restriction.  
From its junction with Longwater Lane to its junction with Stafford Avenue.  
From: 24th July to 27th September 2023.  
 
 
For further information 
 
Christopher Queen, Engineer, 0344 800 8020. 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 
If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Christopher Queen or textphone 0344 800 
8011 and we will do our best to help. 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks
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